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Years 3 and 4 Dartmoor trip 

Year 3 and 4 enjoyed a fantastic day out on Dartmoor last week. We walked from Manaton to 

Hound Tor via the Bowerman’s Nose, taking time out to enjoy the beautiful spring flowers, sketch 

the aforementioned landmark, and to learn a little more about Dartmoor and its supervolcanic 

origins 280 million years ago! The weather could not have been kinder and the children were 

brilliant - full of enthusiasm and beautifully behaved. A memorable and fun day out! 



 

 
 

Last Week's Children's University Graduation 

Last week, various children attended their Gold Graduation ceremony at Plymouth University to 

celebrate completing 100 hours of the scheme.  If you did attend the ceremony, we'd love to see 

some photos of the event.  If you have any photos for the school website or the newsletter, then 

please can you email them to adriang@the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk 

And congratulations on becoming a University Graduate! 

 

 

 

 
 

Cross Country Next week 

Children who have expressed interest should have brought home a letter. It is being held at Stover 

School on Tuesday 21st May from1:00pm until 2:30 and there are two races going on- a fancy dress 

fun run and a competitive race. Mrs Vitali will be meeting everyone there 🙂 It is for KS2 only. 

Thank you  

 
Plant sale  

Next Thursday straight after school in the field from 3:15. Monies raised will go towards maintaining 

the growing project. 

 
Nits 

We are finding that the warmer weather is bringing back the nits so please get in the habit of 

combing hair with conditioner and a nit comb every week.  We do have a more detailed method of 

nit combing if you would like a copy. 

 
Tempest Photography 

Will be here next Thursday to take class photos.   

 

Shear Soccer Club 

The link is open for all parents that want to book the football club for after the half term.   

Here is the link After School Club | Shear Soccer 

mailto:adriang@the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk
https://www.shearsoccer.co.uk/after-school-club


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
http://www.the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/calendar/256154 

Year 6 SATS – This week 

Year 6 Woodlands trip – After SATS – Friday 17th May  

Sharpham Seed Day – Willow – Monday 20th May 

Sharpham Seed Day – Mountain Ash – Wednesday 22nd May  

Sharpham Seed Day – Juniper – Thursday 23rd May 

Tempest Photography – Class photos – Thursday 23rd May 

Last Day of Term – Friday 24th May 

First Day back – Monday 10th June 

Friday 26th June – Violin Show Jacqui 3.15pm Studio  

Friday 5th July – School and PTA Summer Fair 

Wednesday 17th July - Year 6 production  

Tuesday 23rd July - KS1 Sports day (weather permitting) 

Wednesday 24th July - KS2 Sports day (weather permitting) 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Hilary Priest 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish 

to advertise in our newsletter then please contact the school for details. 

 

 

Violin Lessons September 2024 

Children starting Years 3,4 and 5 from September. 

In September 2024 I will have space to start some beginner violinists, due to the Year 6's leaving. 

- Lessons can include the loan of an instrument. 

- Cost is £6 a lesson per pupil (shared group of 3 children), £9 a lesson (shared lesson of 2 children) 

Individual lessons are also available. 

Please contact me for a free trial lesson for your child. Bookings for this free session need to be 

made ASAP before the end of June.  Also, feel free to contact me for any further information. 

Many thanks Jacqui Riedlinger 

Jacquiriedlinger@hotmail.com 

07920100495 

 

http://www.the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/calendar/256154
mailto:Jacquiriedlinger@hotmail.com


 



 

 

 

 

 

 


